
We would like to thank UBF and Mr. Barry LeNoir for supporting DC’s 
Top Graduates, at Total Sunshine’s Annual School Grade  
Rewards Ceremony. Your support is greatly appreciated.  

Barry LeNoir 

President 

https://www.facebook.com/UnitedBlackFundInc
https://twitter.com/UBlackFund
http://www.ubfinc.org/
https://plus.google.com/u/0/118173888304577857703

